From: Michael Schaller

To: Janneth Lujan
Subject: FW: Objection to PLN 2020-0043 on next planning agenda
Date: Thursday, March 4, 2021 10:01:48 AM

FYl. Comments on my item for next week.

From: Janet Davis [mailto:jadjadjad @sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 5:04 PM

To: Michael Schaller <mschaller@smcgov.org>

Cc: gregory.faris@sri.com; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; manuel ramirez
<mdjramirez@comcast.net>; Ron snow <ronsnow@univpark.org>; molly Glennen
<mollyglennen@gmail.com>; Cheryl Phan <cchophan@gmail.com>

Subject: Objection to PLN 2020-0043 on next planning agenda

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Cutting down a significant oak tree without a permit is a big no no. To grant them an after
the fact permit is unforgiveable. The fact that they want to take down even more significant
trees - especially to put in a road is absoluely unconscionable. The site is not conducive to
the amount of construction sought. It is totally ridiculous to have yet another street
intersecting with Santa Cruz Ave is itself idiotic, especially since there has been a Task Force
involved in trying to remediate the already dangerous conditions on that area of Santa Cruz
Ave in the vicinity of the "Y".
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